
For several years now, DSCO has been supporting BODbus, 
a local charity staffed entirely by volunteers. The charity 
runs six vehicles that have been altered to be accessible 
for wheelchair-bound clients. The service is offered free of 
charge and relies on donations to keep going.

Some of the vehicles require a professional driver, others can 
be driven by the clients themselves.

Following a meeting with Shane Lukas of AVN Consultants, 
who had been working with DSCO on strategic business 
development, Shane and David decided that instead of 
paying AVN for their services, DSCO would donate to 
BODbus instead, resulting in an additional donation of £300.

Here’s to BODbus
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BODbus delivers a crucial service to the community of East 
Herts by helping disabled people remain mobile and live 
socially active lives.

DSCO has chosen to support this charity for two reasons. 
Firstly, local charities like this play an important role in the 
community we live and work in and we are proud to be 
supporting such an important mission.

Secondly, this particular charity is very important to David 
as they have helped his Best Man’s father-in-law to stay in 
contact with his friends and family. From a trip to the pub, 
to hospital appointments, to visiting family at Christmas - 
nothing was too much trouble. 

“The volunteers at BODbus are 
all angels in spirit and we just 
want to show our appreciaton 
for the amazing work they do 

everyday - thank you.”

David Suckling, DSCO
DSCO makes additional donation of £300 
to Broxbourne based BODbus (Broxbourne 
Organisation for Disabled) charity.

From left to right: Peter Foster (BODbus), Aayilah Dixon (BODbus), David Suckling (DSCO) and Peter Blamey (DSCO)



Welcome David

On August 15th, we are looking forward to welcoming David 
to the DSCO family.

David has a first class honours degree in Business 
Management & Accounting. He has four years of practice 
experience and is ready to take on a new challenge at 
DSCO. David is currently studying to become ACA/CTA 
qualified and we are proud to support him in his career 
development.

David will be based at our office in Ware and he is looking 
forward to meeting the DSCO business network.

Welcome to the team!

Temporary office closure

Our offices will 
be closed on 
August 12th

We are moving 
our servers

On August 12th, DSCO is starting to migrate its server to 
a much improved solution, which will greatly improve the 
operating speed, provide even greater client data security 
and ensure that the software technology is constantly 
upgraded and best in class.

The data migration will start on Friday, August 12th and will 
be completed on Sunday, August 14th.

To avoid any disruptions for our clients, we have decided 
to stay closed on August 12th and focus solely on the server 
migration.

We will be up and running again on Monday, August 15th 
and normal office hours will be resumed.

DSCO welcomes its latest staff member
David Calcutt - welcome to the team!

DSCO will be migrating its server on August 
12th and will be closing the office on that day to 
minimise disruptions for clients.

All our team are looking forward to staying in 
touch. Please connect with us on LinkedIn.

Thank you for your understanding. For urgent 
matters, do call us on that day as phone calls 
will still be answered.


